Colorado Association of Blind Students
Is Happy to Present

Navigating College Seminar

Saturday March 31, 11:30 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.

At the

Brooks Towers Condos

1020 15th St.

Denver, CO 80202
We will discuss topics such as:

Scholarships and financial aid for blind students;

Managing readers and obtaining accessible textbooks;

Accessible technology including the iPhone;

What the NFB of Colorado has to offer you;

What is NABS and CABS;
Extracurricular Activities;
And Many Others!
Free food and fun surprises for all who attend!
For more information and/or to RSVP Please Contact:

Arielle Silverman

602-502-2255
Arielle71@gmail.com 
